June 20, 2018

Washington Unified School Board

Dear Board,

We are residents of the Broderick and Bryte neighborhoods of West Sacramento. We thank you for
taking the time to come to our neighborhood.

We completely support this single member districts initiative. The maps that are drawn up for our
electoral district should include everything north of Sacramento Blvd in a single district to the extent
possible. This would put the neighborhoods surrounding Elkhorn and Riverbank in this electoral district.

A second district should include the neighborhoods around Westfield and Westmore Oaks. This would
include the state streets.

We defer to the people in the remainder of the school district to determine their own neighborhood
district, but we suggest:

A third District should be the Stonegate neighborhoods.

A fourth District should be Southport.

A fifth District should be inSteregate~ &L | O & .e»l-f-\\,l
Please add our letter to the minutes of this meeting and provide it to the entire board.
This will insure that Broderick and Bryte are always represented on the school board.

Respectfully,
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